
Notice No. 170 Date: 18.05.2025

This is to notify for the generai information of all concerned that the ceiebration of the World Music
Day will be organized by the Department of Music in collaboration with the leAC of our coilege.
The programme is scheduled to be held on 2L.a6.2O25 (saturday) at Room No. RG-l, commencing
from 01:00 p.m. onwards.

All students, teaching staff (Whole Time, SACT, and Guest), and non-teaching staff (Whole Time and
Casual) are hereby requested to attend the programme positively.

Your kind co-operation and enthusiastic participation will make the event a grand success.

All concerned will please note.
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Dr. Mausumi hyay

Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls' College


